

C2S Roundtable:

Stewarding collaborative outcomes for greater fruitfulness in every nation



July 23, 2024 (9 am – 10:30 am Eastern)

(For **your** time zone please click here:


<https://www.timeanddate.com/worldclock/fixedtime.html?msg=C2S+Roundtable+&iso=20240723T06&p1=256&ah=1&am=30>)

Meeting link: <https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6328187504>

GACX: Bruce Wilson: bruce.wilson@gacx.io Rick Fiechter: rick.fiechter@gacx.io WhatsApp: 407-744-7007 KR Green: kr.green@gacx.io	Lausanne: John Wagenveld: jwagenveld@gmail.com Ron Anderson: ron.ecmi@gmail.com Raphaël Anzenberger: raphael@anzenberger.org	Vision 5:9: Martin Hall: martin.hall@vision59.com Ryan Emis: ryan.emis@vianations.org FFT Lisa Pak: lisa@finishingthetask.com
GCPN: Dick Grady: dickg@worksmail.net Incoming leader: TBA by Nov24	24:14 Curtis Sergeant: Curtis.Sergeant@e3partners.org Dan Hitzhusen (alternate): Dan.Hitzhusen@gmail.com	COTW: JJ Alderman: jj.alderman@COTW.global (cc: exec assist: samanthamcdaniel@ttionline.org

Agenda

Time (Eastern)	Topic	Comment/Discussion	Decision/Next Step
9:00	Preparation of heart	Welcome, Word and prayer	
9:10	Collaboration in Prayer	1. What are each of us doing to mobilize focused, sustained, fervent prayer? 2. Would it be practical and helpful to pray together as networks nation-by-nation in the model offered by Tety I, prayer coordinator in Batam?	Two of us have an ongoing focused weekly or monthly prayer time, two of us do not. Thank you to the 4 networks who have responded on: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_GCOIhy_IKUF2YoSZdJisdvUjUXPi4fsTg8um4EvYD8/edit 1. Remaining networks please let us know your prayer strategy. 2. Those with an ongoing prayer mobilization process, please forward invitations to the rest of us (for awareness, models for encouragement, possible participation.) 3. Murray will invite Tety Irwan (or Jenny Oliphant?) to our next meeting to explore ways (broadly) to pray globally by nation or (specifically) for the C2S roundtable itself.

9:15	Who are we? Strengths, what we bring to the table, what we are not, where we have a gap and need help?	<p>Please click on this link to respond: https://docs.google.com/document/d/17iOd7elsRX5mw7cvvMnuvP9nbgJl0BTB4KSUiA-KNUw/edit</p> <p>Alternatively, JJ suggests you may want to do a 5 minutes video to share with us.</p>	<p>Thank you to the 3 networks who have responded on: https://docs.google.com/document/d/17iOd7elsRX5mw7cvvMnuvP9nbgJl0BTB4KSUiA-KNUw/edit</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Remaining networks please let us know your how you view yourselves. 2. During our next (or Honduras) meeting let's focus on "where we have a gap and need help"
9:20	Agree today's agenda	<p>June 10 meeting notes following up on outstanding items:</p>	
9:25	Dashboard to track four-stage collaboration by nation and harvest outcomes	<p>Proposal: that we ask David Piccinelli to begin work on the dashboard to track four-stage collaboration by nation and harvest outcomes.</p> <p>Bruce: the "Acquired" podcast recently highlighted the value of accurate, current data and how secular interest invest in that value. The mission of global church multiplication should do the same.</p> <p>Martin: data was vital to develop Fruitful Practices for the entire ministry to Muslims work of V59. Martin will send a link to this outcome...</p> <p>Ron: it will be important for the collectors of this data to have access to it.</p>	<p>David Piccinelli proposal was agreed.</p> <p>Financial commitments:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • \$12,500 - GACX • \$2,500-3,000 - Lausanne • \$4,000 - GCPN • 3,000 - COTW • 3,000 – the congregation Rick leads • Murray will raise costs for first 3 years of operation <p>Martin asked for one paragraph summarizing dashboard purpose – Murray will review the paragraph drafted by Bruce for Finishing Fund, ensure David sees it the same way and forward it to the rest of us.</p> <p>Murray will arrange opportunity to meet David Piccinelli during our next meeting.</p>
9:40	<p>Collaboration calendar in shared google docs:</p> <p>https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1y-pxqUAL2zr68x1N0Pp5JRtrwAEtx353/edit#gid=1743138876</p>	<p>Do we need changes to column headings, info gathered? – none suggested.</p> <p>These collaboration gatherings will be incorporated into the collaboration dashboard.</p> <p>Help needed with relational contacts with collaboration team leaders following the meeting.</p>	<p>Each, please add collaboration gatherings of which we become aware HERE until dashboard is operational.</p> <p>Murray will ask each of us to initiate, twice in six weeks, a conversation with a leader of a recent collaborative gathering to learn from, encourage that leader, and fill out a report link.</p>
9:50	Collaboration on funding of regional/national C2S gatherings	<p>Goal: keep everyone aware while simplifying the process. Let's use Pakistan's funding request as case study.</p> <p>Discussion:</p>	<p>GACX offered it's protocol for funding collaborative gatherings:</p>  <p>Funding Collaborative Gatherings</p>

		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Is shared decision making preferable to individual responses? Best means of moving funds? Other considerations...? 	<p>In principle we believe national collaborative gatherings should be funded internally, if possible; regional collaboration training (e.g. MENA) will need more external help.</p> <p>COTW and V59 do not view themselves as sources of funding.</p> <p>Murray will arrange side-bar meeting with reps of our roundtable before our next meeting to discuss our approach to handling funding requests and report back.</p>
10:00	<p>Honduras Feb 10-14, 2025</p> <p>Latin American Summit</p> <p>(PDF attached to John's email of May 31).</p>	<p>Goal: annual strategic regional engagement / in-person meeting</p> <p>June 10 agreement:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Accept John and Ron's invitation. move our in-person meeting to Feb 14. <p>What do we need to know or decide to plan well for maximum impact?</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Logistics: travel, hotel – details coming from Multiplication Network C2S agenda for Feb 14 Role in larger meeting Other aids to planning? 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Role in larger meeting – opportunity for presentations (one hour) to the larger group Feb 14 – Martin will explore if Alan Matamoros of V59 would be able to attend. No red-eye available for JJ so would arrive at noon on 14th. May consider being represented by someone. GCPN will have completed a leadership transition (Nov 2024) so represented by a new leader
10:10	<p>Toolbox:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> tools for effective 4 stage collaboration and/or tools for effective CP/DMM 	<p>Can we build both?</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Build on collaboration best practices (April 26 mtg) Ryan primed the pump with V59 tools (June 10 mtg): FruitfulPractice.org Global Trends How to share with Muslims God's Heart for Muslims https://www.vianations.org/resources/gods-heart-for-muslims <p>How do we gather and deliver tools (in one or both areas)?</p>	Ran out of time
10:20	C2S web presence	<p>Purpose:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> in-house (link) or public (www.c2s.info is available) 	Ran out of time
	Other business	Round robin:	<p>JJ: how we fill spaces and open chairs. (JJ, please remind me how you'd like us to discuss this. Did we do this in</p>

			<p>our discussion (below) of adding non-western teammates?)</p> <p>Ron: Pakistan national roundtable, exciting and challenging.</p> <p>Do you have more younger leaders to recommend (sap) for Lausanne 4?</p>
10:25	Prayer		Rick
10:30	Next meeting: Tuesday September 3 (9:00 am Eastern)	What will make our next meeting more helpful?	
	Future agenda items?	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Diversity in our team – gender and culture Evaluation: <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. What is going well? 2. What is not going well? 3. What is missing? 4. Action steps? Bruce’s role with Asbury Church Multiplication / North America C2S roundtable facilitator? 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Let’s regularly invite a C2S non-western leader to this roundtable meeting as guest. Add one non-western representative of each C2S network (a Timothy or Joshua) to our regular 6 wk meeting Empty chair – is there a non-western network we could invite?